EMBASSY OF THE
ARAB REPUBLIC OF EGYPT
26, SOUTH STREET, LONDON, W.1
TELEPHONE: 01-489 2401

23rd December 1982.

The Charge d'Affaires a.i. of the Arab Republic of Egypt presents
his compliments to Her Majesty's Principal Secretary of State for
Foreign and Commonwealth Affaires , and has the honour to
forward the enclosed message received from H. E. Président
Mohamed Hosny Mubarak to The Rt. Hon. Mrs. Margaret Thatcher.

The Charge d'Affaires a.i. of the Arab Republic of Egypt avails
himself of this opportunity to renew to Her Majesty's Principal
Secretary of State for Foreign and Commonwealth Affaires the
assurances of his highest consideration.

Her Majesty's Principal Secretary of State
For Foreign and Commonwealth Affaires
Foreign and Commonwealth Office

London SW1




EMBASSY OF THE
ARAB REPUBLIC OF EGYPT
26, SOUTH STREET, LONDON, W.1
TELEPHONE: 01-499 2401

MADAM

ON THE OCCASION OF CHRISTMAS AND THE NEW YEAR -
IT GIVES ME PLEASURE TO EXPRESS MY SINCERE WISHES
FOR YOUR GOOD HEALTH AND HAPPINESS. F URTHERMORE

I WISH YOUR FRIENDLY PEOPLE PROSPERITY AND WELFARE.

MOHAMED HOSNY MUBARAK
PRESIDENT OF THE ARAB
REPUBLIC OF EGYPT.




